## Milly Southworth

D+LC 06/02/25

From:

Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent:

21 January 2025 13:06 Milly Southworth

To: Subject:

FW: The Valley newsletter 2025

## **Harriet Bastin**

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165

e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD



f







From: Charlotte Dancer < Charlotte. Dancer@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 January 2025 11:54

Subject: The Valley newsletter 2025

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

## Good morning,

The next issue of *The Valley* newsletter is due out in April 2025, and I am seeking relevant news, updates and events to feature.

This newsletter will be printed, with 1,000 copies being distributed throughout the Valley, as well as being available online.

If you have any information you'd like to be considered for inclusion, please send to me, along with high-res images and logos (if required) by **Monday 3 February** (if you could let me know in advance that you have something to send me, that will help me to plan, thank you).

This issue will include a spread dedicated to celebrating 30 years of the Tamar Valley National Landscape/AONB. If you have something you'd like to contribute to this spread, with any projects you've been involved with us over the past 30 years, please send this through, too.

The events section will include events from April onwards.

Word limits for brief updates - 120 words, longer articles 300 words.

Many thanks for your support.

With kind regards,

Charlotte



Tamar Valley National Landscape

## Charlotte Dancer Information & Communications

Officer

charlotte dancer@cornwall.gov.uk

01872 324341

www.tamarvalley-nl.org.uk

Tamar Valley Centre, Cemetery Road, Drakewalls, Gunnislake, Comwall, PL18 9FI

Like us on Facebook, X, Instagram and LinkedIn @tamarvalleynl Follow us on YouTube @tamarvalleynationallandscape

Please note, I only work part-time hours, usually Tues, Thurs, Fri 8:30am-5pm (5:30pm Fri)

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at <a href="mailto:enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk">enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk</a>. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at <a href="mailto:enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk">enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk</a>. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.